This Week in Grade Four  Monday, June 18 – Friday, June 22, 2018
· Tuesday, June 19th 11:45 Family Picnic.  Starting at 11:45 parents can come to the classrooms to pick up their child and then head outside.  The Home and Scholl will be passing out freezies. When the bell rings at 12:50, all remaining students will come in.  Please sign the sign-out sheet which will be on the classroom door, if you are taking your child home for the afternoon. 
· Thursday, June 21st Talent Show at 10:30
· Friday, June 22 ---  Last Day of School. Summer Vacation begins at 11:30! Students will be dismissed at 11:30 on Friday
I can’t belief this is my last This Week in Grade Four post for this school year! Wow! I have had a wonderful year with all my students! They are a very special, amazing group of children! It makes me sad that they are moving onto Grade 5! I am going to miss all of them! I can’t believe what a sweet, kind, compassionate, helpful, good natured group of students they are! It has been a real pleasure! I looked forward to greeting them every morning and teaching them. 
I must also send of a BIG thank you to “my” parents, meaning my students parents, for all of the support I have received from you! I certainly felt like we were partners! If there is anything I can do for you or your child in the near future please feel free to contact me.  Once you are one of my students or parents you are always one of my children or parents! I will continue to watch your children grow next year!
Please send in a plastic grocery bag or tote bag for Friday. Students will be cleaning out their desks! I can only imagine what they have stashed in their desks!
If the Family Picnic goes ahead as scheduled on Tuesday (the rain date is Thursday) I will provide a pizza lunch for my students on Thursday. This is my treat! No need to send in money. I will cover the cost associated with the pizza and drink. I will probably order a couple of chees and a couple of pepperoni pizzas. If your child does not like pizza please send along a lunch for Thursday. 
On Wednesday, students will be presenting their Social Studies Projects to the class. Students have been provided with more than enough time to complete this project during school time.  I am anxious to hear the presentations. Everyone have been totally engaged and working on planning and preparing a poster about whatever Canadian Province they selected.  I am very impressed!
Wishing you a safe, restful, happy summer! Don’t forget to make sure your child reads during the summer. It is common that those who do not read during summer vacation suffer from Summer Slide. It would also be beneficial to play some Multiplication Games to keep Times Tables fresh!
If there is anything you need or that I can do for you during Summer Vacation please contact me. I check my emails several times a week!
Thank you for sharing and entrusting me with your most valuable asset, your child! I think we have all grown socially and academically!
Take Care
Mary Ann
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